
Testimonial Letter from Kayla’s Parents

"Martha Goetze provided excellent care to our little girl, Kayla 
Nichole. Kayla and Martha established a wonderful relationship 
over the course of four very special years.

Martha has such a calming and tender approach, children are just 
simply drawn to her. Martha provided a very safe and secure 
environment for our child, with an emphasis on education. The 
daily status reports, artwork projects and special celebrations 
continue to serve as fond memories.

We just couldn't have been happier with the care which we 
received and we truly feel fortunate that we found such a 
responsible, caring and loving day care provider in Martha 
Goetze.

Sincerely,
John and Anna
Overland Park, KS" 


